

Winchester Grange #74 – Mini-Letter December 8, 2009



"They" say snow – but not until after midnight! Doesn't look that way now – and "they" have been wrong before! Anyway – can't do much about it. So ---

Thank you to <u>Sandy and Craig</u> for the refreshments tonight. Always good! Next meeting will not be until January 12 – next month and next year! Doesn't that sound far away? Refreshments will be handled by <u>Mary Ann Berlinski</u>, who is not feeling well today. Says she has a virus – we hope it leaves fast, Mary Ann.

Our sympathy to <u>Mimie Grustas</u> and <u>Barbara Dreger</u> on the loss of their brother. It's a tough time of year to lose a loved one.

Talked with Concetto Marino yesterday and sorry to report that Dorothy is not doing well. She is pretty much housebound sorry to say. I can sympathize, Dorothy.

Thank you to all those who brought items for the youngsters. These are really needed and so appreciated. And we hope the grab bag gave you something nice!

We hear that <u>Mildred Barshaw</u> is getting out a bit. She misses grange and we miss her!

Pomona will meet this coming Monday, the 14th – at Litchfield Grange Hall. Meeting at 7:30 – bring a \$5. grab bag gift and there will be the usual collection for the CT Children's Medical Center. Hope to see you in Litchfield. A reminder never hurts so let me remind you that dues are due by January 1 —and that is just around the corner! It is pretty vital that you remember to wish your grange a Happy New Year by paying your dues as soon as possible! The amount – same as before - \$32. That is only a small amount each month, sounds better that way!



Nothing more to add to this, I guess.

Remember, no meeting again this month. Enjoy the holidays and share your enjoyment with others.

Bud and I wish each and everyone ---- a very Merry Christmas and an improving New Year!

Marion